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Why have the numbers of African Americans in engineering  stagnated or declined since the beginning 
of the 21st century, while the numbers of African Americans in many other professions, such as social 
work, law enforcement, and teaching, have grown substantially since the early 1970s? 

This talk will provide an overview of the major reasons that explain this persistent underrepresentation 
of African Americans in engineering and includes a discussion of how the depolitical and meritocratic 
assumptions in engineering education can act as a barrier to attracting more African Americans to the 
profession.  The discussion will conclude with a discussion of future research directions and the 
continued pivotal role of historical black colleges and universities (HBCUs).




